

#### **VISIT US**

Visiting our College is a great way to explore our dynamic learning spaces and experience learning in action.

You will meet our Principal, students and staff and see why Mount St. Joseph Girls' College is the best choice for your child. Tours of the College are led by our student ambassadors. This gives visiting families the unique opportunity to ask questions and gain an honest insight into our programs and what it is like to be a student at Mount St. Joseph Girls' College. Please register for one of the following Open Events by visiting our website or scan the QR code.

# **Open Mornings – 9:15am – 10:30am**

Thursday 20 February Thursday 13 March Thursday 19 June Thursday 24 July Thursday 07 August Thursday 4 September

## Open Day - 10am - 2pm

Sunday 18 May

#### **APPLY NOW**

Students wishing to attend Mount St. Joseph Girls' College for Year 7 in 2027 should apply in Grade 5 of their primary school education.

Applications for Year 7 in 2027 are now open. <u>Apply online via the College website</u>. The closing date for applications is **Friday 15 August 2025.** 

For application to Years 8-12, there is no application closing date, but vacancies are limited and waiting lists may apply.

For all enquiries, please contact:

Sherri Collins: <a href="mailto:registrar@msj.vic.edu.au">registrar@msj.vic.edu.au</a>
133 Maidstone Street, Altona
(03)8398 2000
<a href="mailto:www.msj.vic.edu.au">www.msj.vic.edu.au</a>

## **CLASS OF 2024 VCE RESULTS**

"We are incredibly proud to announce the results of our 2024 Victorian Certificate of Education (VCE) and Vocational Major (VM) students. Each student has worked incredibly hard throughout the past two years and these results are well deserved."

Kate Dishon – Principal

Read our results in full HERE